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No. EDN-H (21) B (15) 03/2022-SCERT/GCTE-
Directorate of Higher Education
Himachal Pradesh R
Telephone No. 0177-2653120, 2653386, 2653575, Extr. 234, e-mail:
dir.edu@rediffmail.com & genbr@rediffmail.com
Dated: Shimla-171001 the Feb. 2024

To
All the Deputy Directors of Higher Education
in Himachal Pradesh

Subject: - Regarding deputation of teachers for attend the
training programme conducted by SCERT Solan/GCTE

Dharmshala.

On the subject cited above, it is to inform you that the Board
Examination of 10" and 12" are going on w.e.f. 27-02-2024 and many teachers are
deployed for examination duties. Some of the teachers who are not performing any
examination duty or any other specific duties can be deputed for training being organized by
GCTE/SCERT/DIETS.

The principals or the controlling officers of the educational institutions
be directed to take immediate action in this regard and send the required number of teachers
for said scheduled training programme being organized by DIETs or SCERT/GCTE etc.

Treat it as urgent. (\ :

e
(Dr. Amarjeet K. Sharma)
Director of Higher Education,

Himachal Pradesh, Shimla-1
Endst.No. even dated Shimla Feb. 2024

Copy for information and further necessary action:
1. The Secretary (Education) to the Govt. of Himachal Pradesh Shimla-2
2. The State Project Director (SS) Shimla-171001.
’ The Incharge IT Cell to upload the same on departmental website.
4. Guard file. h

Director of Higher Education,
Himachal Pradesh, Shimla-1



